KS1 Hollinswood Hub
Newsletter 14.03.2025 Welcome

Hello, and welcome to another AMAZING week at the Hub! R

This week, the children have continued to develop their independence. They can now place themselves on Errih

the self-register, put their coats, lunchboxes and water bottles away, before independently starting their

morning activities. Well Done Everyone!

In Numeracy this week the children have been learning to use the language of to help them
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solve number stories.

In literacy, we have continued to explore our story of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff.” The children enjoyed

sequencing the story and performing a retell, using role-play.
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bridge in the story before exploring photos of

different types of bridges. They then designed
, built and tested their own bridge to find what
materials made the strongest and weakest bridge.




In Science the children explored ‘Everyday materials’ to help develop their growing knowledge of objects and the
material they are made from. They collected items from inside and outside the classroom, before identifying and
grouping correctly. This then helped their building skills and material choices when building their bridges in D&T.
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Finally, in Music the children enjoyed working with Emily. Enthusiastically, they followed actions and moved to the
beat of the music. They used clapping, stomping, waving and dancing to represent a fast and slow rhythm.
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Have a fabulous weekend!

Thank you for all your hard work!




